
 
P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Center Nassau, Bahamas 

Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6  
  

 
9th March 2021 

  
Dear Residents, 
  
Please be advised that we have received notification from BPL of a power outage on Thursday March 
11th for upgrades to the system in the area. This power outage is likely to last the entire day. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Sonya Alvino 
  
OFB POA 
 


